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My Under the Dome Newsletter arrives in your inbox twice a month. If you know of other
people who might want to get this semi-monthly update from me, have them CLICK
HERE, add their email, and select “County Administrator Newsletter - Jan Lesher's
Updates” from the list of subscriber topics.

If you have questions, concerns, or good news of your own to share, you can reach me
at jan.lesher@pima.gov. If you’ve seen enough, you can click the unsubscribe link at the
bottom of the page.

First students set to graduate from new Pima
County trades program

The first graduating class of the Multi-Craft Core Curriculum (MC3), a new initiative of
Pima County’s Las Artes education program, is set to graduate on Friday, October 20.
The MC3, the first program of its kind in Arizona, is designed to prepare students for
apprenticeships with local trade unions.

READ MORE

Pima County to sponsor 2023 Arizona Historic
Preservation Conference in Tucson

Pima County is proud to be among the sponsors of the 2023 Arizona Historic Preservation
Conference and Governor’s Heritage Preservation Honor Awards, to be held Oct. 25 – 28
at the Tucson Convention Center. This year’s conference, themed “History in the
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Balance,” features programming aimed at professionals in the fields of historic
preservation, archaeology, cultural resources management, architecture, and planning.

READ MORE

PACC launches pet clinic series in partnership
with Health Department, UA vet college

A pop-up pet clinic—with some services for humans too—welcomed animals and their
owners on Tuesday, Oct. 10, at Amphi Neighborhood Park. The event was a first for its
collaborators: Pima Animal Care Center, the Pima County Health Department and the
University of Arizona Colleges of Veterinary Medicine and Public Health.

READ MORE

Supervisors approve gap funding agreement with
Family Housing Resources

On Tuesday, Oct. 17, the Board of Supervisors awarded a $500,000 contract to Family
Housing Resources. The $500K will provide gap funding toward completion of the
Talavera Apartments preservation project. Once complete, the project will provide 96
affordable one- and two-bedroom units, and ensure their affordability for the next 30
years.

READ MORE
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